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October 23, 1945

Mr. Norman L. Maguire
101 Hope Street
Stamford, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Maguire:

In answer to your letter of October 6th, we are pleassed to verify
your report that the station you heard was WLAV,

Our assigned frequency-is 1340 and we have a frequency test on
Saturdays 4:00-4:15 AM EST,

Theank you for your letter and interest in our station.
Yours truly,
; @

George Funkey
Chief Engineer




